MUPY exchange students participated in the 2015 student exchange program

June 01, 2015

On June 1, 2015, MUPY exchange students participated in the 2015 pharmacy student exchange program
during June 1-28, 2015 at three host universities: Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Surabaya,
Indonesia, School of Pharmacy, Taylor’s University, Malaysia, and Faculty of Pharmacy, University of
Medicine & Pharmacy at Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. On this occasion, Assoc. Prof. Cha-oncin
Sooksriwong, Dr. Jiraporn Leanpolchareanchai, and Lecturer Jantana Houngsaitong accompanied the
students to see off all students at the host universities overseas. Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew

and Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon went to Suvarnabhumi Airport to see off them as well. When they arrived
host universities, they also attended welcome ceremony for the exchange students held by host
universities. In addition, the administrative staff gladly greeted to all MUPY visitors and took

them to visit and see the university facilities and services. This student exchange program aimed to
provide global knowledge and practice in pharmacy issues as well as cultural experiences in ASEAN
countries. This program would help increasing MUPY students’ capacity as well as enhancing MUPY
international visibility.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1586



